
Hi Classmates,  This is an updated list of missing classmates.  Quite a few were returned 
with incorrect addresses from the 1st mailing. If you know where any of these people are or 
know their email address, please pass them along to me so that we can inform as my 
classmates as possible about our reunion on September 17, 2005.

Thanks.  Barb Davis Schultes


